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I'm very opposed to these "smart" water meters.
They are a greenwash project meant to rip off the city.
They will add EMFs all over this fine town, making it unlivable for many ES (electrosensitive
people) like myself to live or work or shop or recreate.
STOP this madness now!

Jennifer LaPorta
Registered Environmental Health Specialist, ret 
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